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______________________________________________  
From:  Prosperity Review [CEAA]   
Sent: Wednesday, May 05, 2010 12:29 PM 
To: Prosperity Review [CEAA] 
Subject: Prosperity - Update to Interested Parties - Close of Record 
 
Dear Interested Parties: 
 
Please be advised that the public hearing for the federal Panel’s (the Panel) review of the 
proposed Prosperity Gold-Copper Mine project ended on May 3, 2010. Therefore the record has 
closed and no additional information will be considered by the Panel.  
 
Based on its review of the information gathered during its review, the Panel is now preparing its 
report for submission to the Minister of the Environment and the responsible authorities (Fisheries 
and Oceans Canada, Natural Resources Canada, and Transport Canada) no later than July 2, 
2010, as directed by its Terms of Reference. The report will be made available on the project’s 
public registry. 
 
All of the information relating to the review is available on the project’s public registry at 
http://www.ceaa.gc.ca/050/05/index-eng.cfm?evaluation=44811. 
 
Regards, 
 
Colette Spagnuolo 
Panel Manager | Gestionnaire de commissions 
Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency | Agence canadienne d'évaluation 
environnementale 
160 Elgin St. Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 | 160, rue Elgin, Ottawa ON  K1A 0H3 
prosperity.review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
Telephone | Téléphone 1-866-582-1884 
Facsimile | Télécopieur 613-957-0941 
Government of Canada | Gouvernement du Canada 

 Do you really need to print this e-mail? Please think of the environment!|Avez-vous réellement 
besoin d'imprimer ce courriel? S.V.P. Pensons à l'environnement! 
 
 
 


